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-------- Original message --------
From: Bob Bruu <bruustars@yahoo.com>
Date: 7/12/22 7:21 PM (GMT-06:00)
To: District3 <District3@mckinneytexas.org>
Subject: The SH5 and East McKinney preservation project

***CITY OF MCKINNEY SECURITY NOTICE***
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments from unknown sender and be sure the content is
safe.

Hi Ms Feltus,

My name is Bob Bruu and my wife and I attended the public meeting tonight regarding the options being presented in
the SH 5 project. We live on Hunt St in the historic district, just a couple blocks off the square. We missed seeing and
meeting you tonight. I’ve lived in McKinney since 1996. Seen a lot of changes. Some good. Some not so much. I’m ever
growing confused and frustrated by our Unique by Nature tag line as it doesn’t appear that’s the direction we’re going.
Since you represent much of the historic district I would like to know where you stand on the options and why.

We’re clearly opposed to options 1 and 2. Neither do anything to preserve the district. It’s another $60m HS football
stadium.

Very disappointed in how ill prepared option 3 was. Clearly not an option the council wants anyone to seriously
consider. I’d like to see a common sense and practical approach. Develop a rendering with a pedestrian bridge at the
very least. Some thought placed into the design. No forcing of the closing and relocation of businesses and confiscation
of personal property. Pretty disingenuous to present it in the manner it was tonight.

I’d also like to understand if there’s any personal relationships with the council and proposed vendors of this project.
That transparency is important.

Regards,
Bob

Sent from my iPhone
The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain
information that is confidential, privileged, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient, be advised that the unauthorized review, use, disclosure, duplication, distribution, or the taking of any action
in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by
return email and destroy all electronic and paper copies of the original message and any attachments immediately.
Please note that neither City of McKinney nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your
responsibility to scan attachments (if any). Thank You.
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